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Lausanne, July 13, 2022 
 
 

 
To:   IBA Board of Directors 

 
Subject:  Vote results - Request for an exception to the participation eligibility criteria for CGA 

   Tuvalu boxing team at the Commonwealth Games 2022 
 
 
 

Dear Board of Directors, 
 

Following the mail vote sent to you by email on July 11, 2022, I would like to inform you that 
the Board has approved that an exception will be made for the Tuvalu CGA regarding the 
Commonwealth Games 2022 participation eligibility criteria: All Boxers and Team Officials must 
have an IBA ID to participate at B2022; to allow non-affiliated CGAs to participate at the B2022 
Games.  

 

The Board has also approved to disclose the above decision and therefore publish its copy on 
IBA website. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation.  

 
   

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

István Kovács, OLY 
Secretary General of the International Boxing Association (IBA) 

http://www.iba.sport/

